
Come learn about New York’s 
New Farmers’ Grant Fund created 

specifi cally for new and early 
stage farmers

Senator Gallivan & a 
representative from Empire State 
Development will be on hand to 

answer your questions

Are you interested in a career in agriculture?
Are you looking to start your own farm?

Senator Patrick Gallivan
Erie County Cornell Cooperative Extension & 

The Farm Bureau of Erie County Support Future Farmers

Wednesday, December 17, 2014
6:30 - 8 p.m.

Erie County Cornell Cooperative 
Extension

21 Grove Street
East Aurora, NY 14052


